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August 20, 2015 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
We are excited about the start of the 2015-2016 school year and the opportunity to work with your 

student. We are committed to providing an environment that is conducive to learning and to helping 

your child be successful. 

As you know, construction of our new building is underway, and I wanted to give you an update on the 

status.  

• The site was cleared and fenced earlier this year 

• The drilled piers are complete, and installation of the concrete pad has begun 

• Installation of underground utilities is ongoing 

• Installation of grade beam is ongoing 

• Vertical beam installation will begin later this month 

• The building is on schedule and expected to be open for the start of the 2016-2017 school year 

 
The vertical construction is an exciting time in the project as new progress will be visible on a daily basis.  

I think our Condit family and the whole Bellaire community will enjoy seeing the new building reach this 

significant milestone.   

As school starts back, there will be parking challenges, as there is no on-site parking. I ask for your 

patience and cooperation during the school year as we deal with these inconveniences, which will 

ultimately result in a beautiful new school.  

Throughout construction, our goal is to minimize disruptions to students and staff. Our number one 

priority is creating a facility that will support high academic achievement and ensure the safety of 

everyone on campus. 

Thank you for your support and patience. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact me. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dan Greenberg 
Principal, Condit Elementary School 


